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31st January, 2020 
  

Dear parents/ carers, 
  

We hope that you are well on this very historic day for the UK. 
 

A huge ‘good luck’ to our Key Stage 2 dancers who are performing (some for the first time) 

on stage at The Regent Theatre this evening. We know that you will show what absolute stars 

you all are and we look forward to reading about the experience in the next newsletter! 
 

Our wonderful church is now open on a Thursday from 9.30am to 4.30am. All are welcome to 

drop-in to: say a prayer, have a chat with others, make a new friend or two, and even enjoy 

a slice of cake. Activities for pre-school children will be available from 2.00pm, and for older 

children from 3.15pm. Your church is at the heart of your Parish and community and 

everyone is welcome to join Rev. Sue and the team throughout the day, which also includes 

a Eucharist Service at 10.00am. 
 

Please can you check that your child hasn’t accidently picked up any items from another 

child’s school uniform. If this is the case, please ‘pop’ these back into school and we will 

endeavour to reunite with their rightful owner. Please, please ensure that ALL of your child’s 

belongings are labelled. We can always find the owner of a labelled jumper or cardigan; 

anonymous items can be somewhat more difficult! If you purchase new school uniform, please 

do not have suppliers embroider your child’s initials in prominent places. This is not our school 

uniform policy.  
 

May we remind all not to let your child play on the fixed outdoor equipment either before, or 

at the end of, the school day. Many thanks to those who support us with this. 
  

Just a reminder that on Wednesday 5th February we are holding a Parent Consultation 

Evening (Parents’ Evening) in school. This is the second of the two which we are holding this 

year. If you have not yet booked an appointment, please return your form as soon as 

possible. We kindly request that you respect the five minute appointment timing, so all 

parents have a fair opportunity to speak with their child’s teacher. If you require a longer 

conversation at another time, please discuss this directly with the teacher. 
  

On Friday 7th February, our fabulous PTA are holding a delicious ‘Cake Sale’ in the school 

dining room at 3.30pm. The children will do their best Mary Berry and Paul Hollywood 

impersonations to produce mouth-watering treats which you can buy and enjoy at home 

with a nice cuppa’. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and thanks for your ongoing support, 
 

 

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


